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Dear Lick Observatory Visitors: 
 
Please note that Quimby Road near Mt. Hamilton will be partially closed due to Santa 
Clara County Roads maintenance August 6 – 7, 2011. The contractor is scheduled to 
work from 9:00 am - 6:30 pm.  
 
On road segments that are two lanes wide, one-way traffic control will be mandated. For 
the narrower segments, traffic could be stopped for hours. This would require you to 
return to San Jose and proceed to Alum Rock Avenue.  
 
It is highly recommended that drivers not attempt to use Quimby Road to access the 
observatory on August 6 - 7. For easiest access to Lick Observatory, proceed from San 
Jose to Alum Rock Avenue to Mt. Hamilton Road. 
 
If you need more information or directions, please contact Lick Observatory Guides 
Office/Gift Shop at 408-274-5061. 
 
Best regards, 
 
John Wareham 
Deputy Director 
Lick Observatory 


